
Update 1/21/2021 
 
As a qualified COVID-19 Vaccination provider, KCHS will be assisting with the county-
wide vaccination process.  We have been informed we will receive a very 
limited supply of COVID-19 vaccinations towards the end of January or first part of 
February.  The state of Nebraska phase prioritization has changed for Phase 1B to 
include the 65+ age group and those who have underlying medical conditions.  Phase 
1B will start once Phase 1A has been completed. 
 
At KCHS we are currently cross-referencing our patient lists with the information being 
submitted to Two Rivers Public Health Department.  We are asking specifically that if 
you or a qualifying family member are not a patient of KCHS, and are a resident of 
Kearney County, please SUBMIT YOUR INFORMATION (or assist a qualifying 
family member with submitting their information) through Two Rivers Waiting List 
sign-up: 
  
https://nalhd.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/SV_efcrpIgGjg3KfOt?Q_CHL=preview
&Q_SurveyVersionID=current   (Or visit https://www.trphd.org/)  
 
This will help us to have an accurate reflection of the qualifying Kearney County 
residents eligible for the Phase 1B Vaccination.  If an online sign-up is not possible, you 
can call KCHS at 308-832-3400 Option 6 to be placed on a waiting list.  However at this 
time, we are not scheduling appointments.  We will be contacting qualifying 
individuals personally once we have more guidance.  We truly appreciate your patience 
as we continue to gather information and eligible resident data.  We will be following up 
with more information as it becomes available! 
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